
   
 
 

Village of Warburg 
 

             Public meeting of the Village of Warburg held Monday, November 13, 2017 in                                              
            The Village of Warburg Basement Conference Room.           
 
Call to   Mayor Kevin Maine called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. with  
Order   the following in attendance. 
 
   COUNCIL members PRESENT at commencement:  
   Kevin Maine   Mayor 

Tina Smith   Deputy Mayor 
   Dwayne Mayr   Councillor  
   Ivan Laing     Councillor  
   Steven Swartz   Councillor  
    
   Present from Administration: 
   Christine Pankewitz   Municipal Administrator  
 
   Present from the Public: 
   Wally Frenzel, Margaret Renner and Dawn Heisler.   
 
   The meeting started off with introductions.   
 

Mayor Maine gave an overview as to what was accomplished in 2017, such as 
the Gazebo, Boiler & Lights at the Municipal Building, Converted Street Lights to 
LED, Paving and the RV Park was almost completed.  Estimated completion 
date for Spray Park is June 1, 2018, Mayor Maine reported on the Arena 
Upgrade and on the Coal Transition Fund.   
 
Mr. Frenzel noted that he is losing rentals and unable to sell the 4-plexes.   
Discussion took place in regards to attracting residents and businesses, on the 
Village’s growth and on continuing to manage the debt.   

 
Adjournment    
R5419-11-16  Mayor Maine MOVED:  
   That the Council meeting be adjourned (7:36 p.m.) 
 
            Carried  
 
   These minutes approved this 11th day of December, 2017.   
 
 
 

____________________ 
        Mayor Kevin Maine  
 
 
        ___ ____________________ 
        Christine Pankewitz 
        Municipal Administrator 
 
  
 
 
 
 

  
 
   
  
    
 
 

   
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


